
 

 
 

 

           

          Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/27                                                                                  April 22, 2020 

Shortening of Contract Expiry Date of Crude Oil Contracts 

 

All market participants are hereby informed that the contract expiry date of all Crude Oil contracts (CRUDE10, 

CRUDE100 & CRUDE1000) will be shortened to that moment on immediate basis when its price reaches US$1.0 per 

barrel. This would result in closing-off of all open positions with calculation of final profits and losses @US$1.0. 

Further, Brokers and their Clients are advised to remain vigilant about margin calls and execution of stop orders under 

the current operational parameters and prevailing conditions.    

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 111-11-

PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

Best regards,  

 
 

Hasan Mahmood 

Head of Marketing, Business Development  

& Customer Support Services  
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